
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Private Pilot Ground School begins 7 Feb 2019 
The registration cutoff is 25 January 2019 

Classes will be held 5:30 – 8:30 p.m. each Thursday in the L-3 
Recreation Hall 

The last class will be 16 May 2019 
 

The Private Pilot Ground School is designed to help learn all the basics of aviation 
and to pass the FAA Private Pilot Written Exam. 

 

 
  This course is open to the public.  There is no   
   obligation to join the Majors Flying Club to   

   attend this course nor is there a requirement   
   to take flying lessons. 

 
 

For further details, please go to:      

www.majorsflyingclub.org/groundschool 

(You may pre-register without obligation on the web site for the ground school) 

       

    

          

            To register for the ground school, please  

            contact Dennis Mathis (903) 461-5725, or 

            Mark Armstrong at extension 7-6195 
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